
Dear ACL LAG Member 
 
After a lot of hard work I am pleased to be able to send you the ACL response to the LAA Civil Legal 
Aid Bills Consultation which was sent to the LAA yesterday.  
 
We are expecting that a response to this will be published by September 2021 and we will be 
monitoring this and will let you know when we hear anything more.  
 
In the meantime the situation remains that Legal Aid Bills may be subitted either to the Court or to 
the LAA via CCMS which ever you prefer.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Bob Baker 
Co-Chair ACL LAG  
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